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             “Chapter Spotlight”    
            Program/Project 2020-2021 
         Texas State Organization 

 

Instructions 
• Fill out the form and save the completed document for your files 
• Chapters may submit a program and a project if they choose.  You are not 

required to do both.  If submitting both, please complete a separate 
document for each item. 

• Please do not submit photos this year.   
• Submit completed applications via email to Lisa Yates, State Programs & 

Service Projects Chair, at Lyates0509@aol.com 
 

Chapter Identification 
 

Chapter   
Chapter Number   

Area   
Contact  for the  program  

Contact email address  
Contact phone number  

 

 

Specify Program or Project  
Goal of your program/ project  

Title of program/project  
Area  

Number of members involved in 
the program/project 

 

Approximate time of 
program/project 

 

POC phone number  
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Summary of Program (Summarize your program/project below.)  


	Chapter: Gamma Omega
	Chapter Number: 96
	Area: 7
	Contact for the  program: Janet Allphin
	Contact email address: gammaomega1942@gmail.com
	Contact phone number: 979.877.5643
	Specify Program or Project: Heart health
	Goal of your program project: educate members on healthy heart habits
	Title of programproject: Be Heart Smart
	Area_2: 7
	Number of members involved in the programproject: 8
	Approximate time of programproject: 20 minutes     Feb. 6, 2021
	POC phone number: 979.877.5643
	Text2:    Eight members of the Bellville group in Gamma Omega presented a program entitled "Be Heart Smart"  The members sat around a table in a teacher's lounge, taking turns presenting interesting and informative facts about the heart and ways to keep it healthy.  Different aspects  were highlighted that would help keep the heart healthy, such as:  diet, exercise, stress relief, emotional health.  The members also had visual examples of foods and snacks that are heart healthy, with a tray of healthy goodies for the group.  Each member had their own information to share and doing it in a round robin format made it even more interesting.  Since the program was recorded our members were able to watch themselves along with the other chapter members who were participating in the Zoom meeting.


